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From:
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Abolition of Federal Seat of Higgins
Date: Tuesday, 25 June 2024 5:04:57 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing to object to your suggestion to dismantle the Federal Seat of Higgins. The
Seat has a large representation across a broad range of businesses, residences, schools,
large population and schools, to require a local MP. It is most unfair and unjust to target
the Seat of Higgins for redistribution. I am most upset by this,as this is the first I am made
aware of this. 
Please rescind your motivation to do this.
Yours sincerely
Dorothy Phua


	vic24-OB0232-Dorothy_Phua-Coversheet
	vic24-OB0232-Dorothy_Phua-Redacted



